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12 February 2013
(02.04.1434H)

TO : Dr. Mohammed Bawahab

Department of Surgery

College of Medicine, King Khalid University
FROM : Head of Research Ethics Committee

RE . Research Proposal Submitted for Review

| am pleased to inform you that during the Research Ethics Committee 21t Meeting
today, February 12, 2013 your submitted research proposal entitied " Surgical
Management of Colonic Basidiobolomycosis among adolescent and adult
patients; Indications and Outcomes " (REC # 2013-02-15) have been reviewed and

approved.

We would like to remind you of the need to inform the Research Ethics Committee
(REC) in cases of protocol amendments, change of recruitment materials, change of
the consent form and reporting of any unexpected adverse events or unanticipated
problem or termination of study. A notification of completion or final report of the study
should also be submitted to the Research Ethics Committee (REC).

Your cooperation of this matter will be highly appreciated.

We wish you the best of luck.

Sincerely,

PROF. SAEED AL-GHAMDI, MD, FRCSC, ABO, FICS, FACS
Head of the Research Ethics Committee

College of Medicine, King Khalid University

Abha, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
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